
No.C-11014/1/2013-FC                    Dated the 18th November, 2013 
 
 
 
 

 

Subject:- Hiring of transport for MIFF-2014. 

 
Due to insufficient response for the abovementioned bid, the date of submission of the 
bid is extended till 27th November, 2013 upto 1.00 p.m.  The bid (Technical bid) will 
be opened on the same day at 3.00 p.m.   
 

2 You are therefore once again requested to submit the bids (technical & 
financial) accordingly. If the same is not received by stipulated date & time it will be 

presumed that you are not interested in submitting the bid and further action will be 
taken. 
 

3. The bids should be addressed to The Director (MIFF) & Director General, 
Films Division, Ministry of Information & Broadcasting, Government of India, 

24-Dr. G. Deshmukh Marg, Mumbai - 400 026 and shall be dropped in the drop box 
kept near the Main Entrance, 1st Phase building, Films Division, Mumbai-26 by 27th 
November, 2013  at 1.00 p.m.  


